
 

Benefits available remain the same with a slight increase in rates.  
 

Open Enrollment will be passive, meaning your same elections from the 

current plan year will be rolled over if you do not elect any changes.  
 

If you are electing an HSA plan, you must complete a new election form.  
 

Remember, this is your only opportunity to make changes to your benefits 

May 7th - May 21st, 2020 
Due to COVID19 precautions and social distancing protocols,  

our Open Enrollment meeting will take place remotely via Zoom.  
 

Date: Thursday, May 7th 2020 

Time: 11:00AM—12:00PM 

Meeting Link:  

https://zoom.us/j/96508642864?

pwd=RnhOZTc2WTBYV3ZZSGo1OGkwSk4xUT09  

Password: 381400 
 

Contact Annie in HR with any questions:  

annie.oddonetto@clarkdale.az.gov or (928) 814-2170 

https://zoom.us/j/96508642864?pwd=RnhOZTc2WTBYV3ZZSGo1OGkwSk4xUT09
https://zoom.us/j/96508642864?pwd=RnhOZTc2WTBYV3ZZSGo1OGkwSk4xUT09

